


VILLAGE INFORMATION 
Clerks to the Parish Councils: 

Great Braxted  Lynda Townend Tel 07307 891134 

LiƩle Braxted  Gordon Musset Tel 01376 520103 

 

Neighbourhood Watch Coordinator: 

Great and LiƩle Braxted Mandy Chapman 

Email: thebraxtedsneighbourhoodwatch@yahoo.com 

 

Non-urgent contact for Police: 101 

Online: hƩps://www.essexpolice.uk/…/af/how-to-report-a-crime/ 

 

Non-urgent contact for medical concerns: 111 

Water: 0345 7820 999 Electricity: 0800 029 4285 

Responsibility for Essex Highways: 

Essex County Council 0845 6037 631 

 

Library InformaƟon: Wickham Bishops Library 

Wickham Bishops Library Opening hours: 

Monday 2-5:30pm; Weds 2—5:30pm; Sat 9am—5pm 

Contact 0345 6037 628 

The library is a collecƟon point for Maldon District Council recycling sacks 
 

 



Braxted Facebook Groups: 

For local updates and issues please feel free to join the following Facebook 
groups: 

Search ‘Great Braxted Residents’ or use the link  

hƩps://www.facebook.com/groups/1637978482902828 

Search ‘LiƩle Braxted’ or request to join via Facebook message to Ali Aldis 

 

Parish informaƟon 

The below referenced website is updated by our parish clerk and includes 
local informaƟon, including planned road closures, as well as news from 
Maldon District Council, such as campaigns, new and bulleƟns 

hƩps://e-voice.org.uk/greatbraxtedparishcouncil/ 

 

BulleƟn details 

AdverƟsing prices (per monthly ediƟon) 

Full page £30; Half page £15; Quarter page £10. 

Enquiries: braxtedbulleƟn@yahoo.com (Editor: Michelle Davis) 

All copy to be submiƩed by approx. 20th of the month for inclusion in the 
next month’s BulleƟn. 

 

NB. The views expressed in this publicaƟon are not necessarily those of the 
editor, nor can the editor guarantee the credenƟals or performance of any of 
the adverƟsers within. 

 

 

 





 

 

ALL SAINTS  GREAT BRAXTED 

CHURCH NEWS 
August 2024 

 
Our paƩern of services on the first and third Sunday of the month will conƟnue 
unƟl the end of October, with our Harvest FesƟval Parish Communion on Sunday 
6th at 11.15 am and Morning Prayer (MaƟns) on Sunday 20th October, aŌer which 
we will close for the winter (except for Christmas).    

In the winter the church will not hold Sunday services to save costs on heaƟng.  We 
will sƟll be here for you for booking weddings, bapƟsms and funerals.  If you would 
like to arrange to visit when there is not a service, please do contact us.   

We are pleased to report that Revd Anne-Marie Renshaw is recovering well from 
recent surgery and at the Ɵme of wriƟng hoped to return to work at the end of 
September.  During October she will be working shorter hours, and thank you for 
bearing with us, if we take a liƩle Ɵme to respond to your enquiries. 
  
Mike Puƫck is no longer Churchwarden, and we would like to thank him for all his 
hard work and support over many years.  Thank you too to Ken, Jenny and Sue who 
do so much for All Saints. 
  
Next Ɵme: we will send you details of our special Christmas Services, to which 
everyone is invited!  

 

Our contact details are:   

Team Rector:  Revd Anne-Marie Renshaw, 01621 815260   
amlrenshaw@btinternet.com 

Team Administrator: Christine Hall , 07421 178981  

See our team website for more details, we have our own page its link is here:   
thurstablewinstreechurches.org/all-saints-great-braxted  

 







Update from Maldon District Council 
Future infrastructure that needs to be delivered by ECC in the district is a priority for 
Maldon District Council. The severe lack of infrastructure needs addressing. At the same 
Ɵme, the risk of St Peter’s hospital’s potenƟal closure is a serious concern. 

The Mid and South Essex ICB ran a consultaƟon earlier this year on community hospital 
and paƟent services, and the Council responded with its concerns, echoing residents’ 
views on St Peter’s hospital, staƟng its dismay as to how such a vital building and valued 
community facility could be allowed to fall into disrepair. 

It is very important that the Council aƩends meeƟngs to protect the district from losing its 
health services. There are absolutely no plans to move any services either from ECC or the 
NHS into MDC estate. I personally will not support any changes unƟl we get guarantees 
from the NHS about what they plan to deliver, in the long term. The library is not moving 
to our office, and we will not be moving any services into their premises. I along with other 
councillors will not facilitate anything negaƟve for the District. 

I need to reiterate there have been no decisions to move any services and Maldon District 
Council has not agreed anything with Essex County Council or the NHS. Any future 
decisions on how the Council’s estate operates will be brought to Full Council. I along with 
all other members will act in the interests of residents and will oppose anything that we 
see as detrimental to delivery of services in the district. 

Whatever the long-term outcome for St Peter’s hospital, we cannot see health services 
leave Maldon and we must do all we can to prevent this from happening. 

I am also pleased to announce that Doug Wilkinson has been appointed as the new Chief 
ExecuƟve (Head of Paid Service) for Maldon District Council following a rigorous selecƟon 
process.  

Doug's appointment is a crucial step in building on the Council’s performance and delivery, 
and with his extensive experience in public service leadership, it makes him an excellent 
choice for this role, We are looking forward to the contribuƟons he will make to our 
Council, the Maldon District community and our partners.  

It is 6 years since the council had a Chief ExecuƟve, and the appointment will enable the 
Council to prioriƟse delivering high-quality, affordable services, fostering sustainable 
growth, and enhancing the well-being of our community.  

Best wishes 

Richard 





The 2024 Saltmarsh Coast Walking FesƟval 
Celebrates Record-Breaking Success   

The Saltmarsh Coast Walking FesƟval has once again proved to be a 
major success, as the 10-day event, which took place from 27 
September to 6 October, saw 511 parƟcipants exploring the scenic 
beauty of the Maldon District on a series of guided walks.   

  

The fesƟval showcased the area's varied landscapes, rich history and 
abundant wildlife, featuring a diverse range of walking routes, offering 
something for everyone - from gentle strolls along the district's 
picturesque coastline to more challenging hikes through its woodlands 
and countryside.  

  

Leader of Maldon District Council, Cllr Richard Siddall, said: "With over 
500 walkers taking part in 34 different guided walks, the event 
exceeded expectaƟons and also highlighted the growing popularity of 
outdoor recreaƟon and eco-tourism in the Maldon District. Over 3,500 
miles were walked during the fesƟval, which is the equivalent of 
walking to New York!   

  

"The influx of visitors during the fesƟval provided a welcome boost to 
our local economy, benefiƫng hotels, pubs, cafes, shops and visitor 
aƩracƟons across the district. FesƟval parƟcipants came from near and 
far, the furthest all the way from Tucson, Arizona – a distance of over 
5,000 miles."  

  

 



Maldon District Council worked in conjuncƟon with The Maldon 
Tourism Group and with local partners such as the NaƟonal Trust, 
RSPB, Ramblers AssociaƟon and Essex Waterways among others, 
who gave their Ɵme for free to deliver this landmark event.    

  

James Burrell-Cook, Chair of the Maldon Tourism Group, said: "The 
Saltmarsh Coast Walking FesƟval is more than just a walking event - 
it's a celebraƟon of everything that makes the Maldon District 
special.  

  

"We're proud to showcase our area's natural beauty, and we're 
commiƩed to promoƟng sustainable tourism that benefits both our 
visitors, our local communiƟes and the rural economy."   

  

Following the success of this year's event, plans are already 
underway for the 2025 fesƟval, with organisers aiming to introduce 
even more diverse walking routes and special features.   

 
 
For more informaƟon about the Saltmarsh Coast Walking FesƟval or 
to get involved in next year's event, visit 
www.saltmarshcoastwalkingfesƟval.co.uk or contact 
info@saltmarshcoastwalkingfesƟval.co.uk.   

















St Peter’s Hospital, Maldon 

Delay in final decision making 
 

Important Update - 18 September 2024 

The NHS Mid and South Essex Integrated Care Board (MSEICB) has announced a 
six-month delay in the final decision-making regarding the reconfiguraƟon of 
community hospital beds, a midwife-led birthing unit and ambulatory care 
services. 

The decision follows an extensive public consultaƟon, where valuable feedback 
was gathered from paƟents, staff, and the wider community. The delay aims to 
allow further engagement to ensure the final decision is fully informed and 
aligns with the needs of the local populaƟon. 

This addiƟonal Ɵme will enable the NHS in mid and south Essex to develop 
comprehensive soluƟons that address the needs of local communiƟes to enable 
staff to deliver the best possible care and make the best use of taxpayers 
money. 

To ensure that the final decision reflects a broad range of perspecƟves, an 
independently chaired working group will be established to support looking at 
viable opƟons in detail, including the long-term future of services provided at St 
Peter’s Hospital in Maldon. This group will include representaƟves from the 
NHS, local authoriƟes, community organisaƟons, and key stakeholders. 

A special decision-making board meeƟng was due to be held on 30 September 
2024 but will now be postponed enabling the working group to complete its 
review. 

The delay means there will be no immediate changes to the provision of 
community hospital beds or ambulatory care services. All current services will 
conƟnue as they are while the engagement process is ongoing. 

Terms of reference for the working group are currently being developed. 





VILLAGE ACTIVITIES IN BRAXTED PAVILION & GROUNDS 

Leƫngs Officer & Key Holder: Sarah Mann, 892821, email sarahm66@bƟnternet.com 

NOTE: The pavilion itself is subject to regular checks for such things as maintenance, 
cleaning and decoraƟng, etc. 

The pavilion can be booked by Braxted residents for private hire. 

The cost is £20 

Braxted Pavilion CommiƩee Announcement 

AŌer over 12 years, the Pavilion Management CommiƩee have had to decide to 
increase the hire fees. This is due to inflaƟon and maintenance costs. 

They sƟll remain very compeƟƟve. 

Village clubs and socieƟes £10 
Other village hires  £20 
Outside GB and LB hires £50 

Sarah Mann  Secretary 
Ken HorneƩ  Chairman 

Monday  U3A Bridge Group 9:30am—12:30pm (Ken HorneƩ 01621 
891424) 

  Metafit [keep fit] - 6-7pm (Lisa Brand, 01621 893720) 

Tuesday  Pilates Class—1:30-2:30pm  

Wednesday  Home Schooling—All Day—Fortnightly 

  Band Rehearsal 7pm 

Thursday  Braxted Barkers Dog Club Thursday 11:30am—1:30pm 
Diane Sawford, 07840 778042 

  Band Rehearsal 2pm 

  PC MeeƟng Bi-monthly 

Friday  Braxted Art Club from 11:00am. David Joyce, 01621 891241 

Saturday  Summer Cricket matches May to September 1pm 

Sunday  Braxted Barkers Dog Club, first Sunday each month. 
Diane Sawford, 07840 778042 




